
 

Growing in faith and learning 

Wednesday 9th December—Christmas Lunch 

Friday 11th December—Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 15th December—Panto 

Thursday 17th December—Christmas Party 

Friday 18th December—School closes  

Monday 4th January—Inset Day  

We know this year is very different but we are doing everything we can to 

make the season as festive and fun as possible. Thank you for helping  us to 

keep everyone safe so that we can all enjoy a wonderful Christmas. 
 

Christmas Lunch—the price of a Christmas lunch is £2.30. There will not be 

any alternative menu on this day so if you don’t fancy turkey and all the 

trimmings you will need to bring a packed lunch. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day-  Wear your Christmas jumper  and donate £1 to 

Save The Children. 

 

Panto—This year, actors from Wolverhampton Grand Theatre are bringing 

an Introduction to Panto into school! There will be no charge for this event 

as this has been funded by the school! 

 

Party– Come into school dressed ready  to party! Please make sure  to wear 

something warm though as we’ve heard a rumour that a special visitor may 

appear  outside! 

 

Christmas Cards-If you want to send Christmas cards to your school friends 

this year, could you please bring them in on Tuesdays only (with your  

reading books) and put them in the special box, ready to be handed out 

on Fridays. 

 

Unfortunately, due to Tier Three Covid restrictions, we are unable to take 

the children to All Saints church for our customary Christmas Service. In-

stead , we will hold our Christmas celebrations in school this year. We are 

sorry not to be able to provide our traditional nativity performance but, rest 

assured, we already have something very special planned for next year. 


